

October 5, 2010

Subject: Applying Charter for Serra club of Sriracha, Chantaburi Diocese

To: Mr. President of Serra International

As District Governor 172, Serra council of Thailand, I wish to recommend you to apply charter for the above 21<sup>st</sup> club of Thailand.

The extension committee[Serra club of Bangsaen, sponsoring club] and the past governor frequently attended their monthly meeting since September 21,2008.

They started with 24 members and began to work corporately with the sponsoring club and the mother club of Chantaburi Diocese. Serra club of Cathedral of Immaculate

The president handed over the letter of their Bishop and confirmed by letter that they are ready and will start bi-monthly meeting as per the regulations of Serra International next month onward.

I, therefore, support their request to be chartered club of Serra International.

Mary, Mother of Vocations, pray for us.

Conception, Chanthaburi as well.

Best regards

Mr. Sontaya Wisaphan [District Governor 172, 2010-2011] Serra Council of Thailand